Sent: 03 July 2021 09:51
To: PL Planning Applications <planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Planning Application WSCC/052/20 - A29 Realignment

I'm frankly appalled at what you're planning to do to the area.

These are beautiful villages - keep them that way!

On Wed, 30 Jun 2021, 15:33 PL Planning Applications, <planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk> wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam
Town and Country Planning Act 1990

The Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017

Application made under regulation 3 (EIA)

Application Number WSCC/052/20

Location Land to the north of Eastergate and north-west of Barnham, PO22
ODF

Proposal Construction of a single carriageway with shared cycleway /

footway, roundabouts, road markings, traffic signals, bus stops,
provision of hard and soft landscaping, construction of a substation
building, installation of a noise barrier, and other associated works

With reference to your correspondence about the above application, | can now advise that it has been
granted planning permission subject to conditions.

Details are available on our website: https://westsussex.planning-
register.co.uk/planning/display/WSCC/052/20

Yours faithfully

L]
James Neave
County Planning
Email: james.neave@westsussex.gov.uk

Phone: 0330 222 5571

County Planning, West Sussex County Council | Location: Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex PO19 1RH
Tel: 0330 2225 777| E-mail: planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk
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